
LUX Service Update – M/V Brooklyn Bridge v.174N/175S – technical issues 

EUA Advisory 

Dec 05, 2024 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Please be advised, upon nearing her Algeciras NB call, the M/V Brooklyn Bridge v.174N/175S suffered 

technical issues and was unable to make the port call. 

  

Vessel underwent temporary repairs and is now scheduled for discharge & loading operation at 

Algeciras with ETA 7 December 2024 and ETS 8 December 2024.  

Vessel will undergo further repairs at Algeciras prior continuing her voyage and calling the various EU 

Ports. 

  

For now, the next port call at Rotterdam is planned with ETA 11 December 2024 and ETS 12 

December 2024, but of course subject to changes. 

We will share further updates on M/V Brooklyn Bridge v174N/175S and her schedule as soon we 

have such available. 

  

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact your local sales office. Contact details can be 

found on our website https://www.one-line.com/ 

Sincerely, 

ONE Global Liner Management Division 

 

https://eua.one-line.com/news/511/all-years/all-months
https://www.one-line.com/

